
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Message from Professor Jann Gardner, Chief Executive 

(17 April 2025, 12:40pm) 

Professor Jann Gardner recently visited the Queen Elizabeth University Hospital, 
where she talked through challenges and discussed opportunities for innovation 
with NHSGGC colleagues. 

In this short video, Professor Gardner talks about the great work of the many 
QEUH departments she visited, and glowing feedback received from patients. 

Follow this link to watch: https://youtu.be/o3aPrNLH5XM  

 

 

 
 
 

 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not  

have access to a computer.  
A full archive of printable PDFs are available on  website 
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